
 
Governor’s Commission on the Reform of the Department of 

Transportation 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Commission Members 
 
From:  Michael J. Critelli, Chairman 
 
Date:  October 23, 2007 
 
Subject: Meeting Notice 
 
 
 
The next meeting of the Governor’s Commission on the Reform of the Department of 
Transportation is scheduled for Monday, October 29th at 1:00 p.m. at the Legislative 
Office Building in Hartford. 
  
 
 

 


